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Office Closed

The Lake County Recorder of Deeds Office will be CLOSED on Monday, May 29th in observance
of Memorial Day.

Denim Day

The staff of the Recorder's Office participated in Denim Day
on Wednesday, April 26th. As part of Sexual Assault
Awareness Month we were proud to raise money and
awareness on behalf of sexual assault survivors. The money
raised will be used to provide free, quality counseling and
advocacy services to survivors in our community. #SAAM

Doing Good Deeds... Senior Citizen's Services

Our office provides a helpful brochure to assist seniors with
important information pertaining to our office, such as
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definitions of property ownership. We also include important SENIOR
information from other Lake County offices, such as Senior SERVICES
Homestead Exemption and Senior Citizen's Assessment Freeze S et
Homestead Exemption. This brochure is available through the
link on our website. r/ sty Cllen
Additionally, our long-standing policy has always been to ﬁjﬁ
provide senior citizens or veterans with copies of their deeds at o et
no charge! Seniors, we are here, Doing Good Deeds for you. ﬁ | ey

For more information or additional assistance, feel free to call
our office at (847) 377-2575.

PTAX Filing Made Easy With MyDec

Our office utilizes the MyDec system, the free online program which allows you to process real
property transfer tax declarations electronically. We encourage ALL of our customers to sign up
for MyDec through the Illinois Department of Revenue website.

When you utilize MyDec, you will be able to create, submit, review, accept, and close transfer tax
declarations online. You will be able to track the status of, and make corrections to, a declaration
during the recording process.

Sign up today!!

https://mytax.illinois.gov/MyDec




